
Minutes - Group S Racing Association Inc 
Extraordinary Committee Meeting 

Monday 6 December 2010 
  
Venue 
 
Email - meeting opened midday Monday 6 December 
 
 
Participants 
  
Committee – Brian Weston (President), John Young (Vice-President), John Lenne (Secretary), 
Robin Marshall (Treasurer), Peter Jackson (Committee), Terry Lawlor (Committee) 
 
 
Approval of the GSRA Subsidy for the Function at the Epping Club 
 
The Epping sub-committee tabled their proposal for the end of year 2011 Catalina function at the 
Epping Club to be held on 5 February 2011. 
 
The committee agreed a subsidy of $750 for the function to be dispensed broadly as outlined by 
the Epping sub-committee in their proposal. 
 
The committee noted that a similar subsidy of around $750 would be required for the Goldfields’ 
function at Phillip Island in 2011. 
 
 
Close 
  
Meeting closed midnight Monday 6 December. 
  
 
 
Brian Weston                                                                                        John Lenne 
President                                                                                              Secretary 
 


